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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

 Messages from Miss Cowlishaw  Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 In Mathematics this week the children have been         
learning about addition and subtraction. The children 

have enjoyed exploring a range of strategies and   
choosing their preferred one for solving addition and 

subtraction problems.  

The Nursery children have enjoyed learning about 
Number Puppy 4. Look at the fantastic square biscuits 
they have baked with pink icing and 4 chocolates on 

top – all of Number Puppy 4’s favourite things! 

This week the children have been 'Ordering Experts'! 
They received a special message in bottle from     

Captain Order and followed his given instructions to 
find, recognise and order his numbered treasure coins 

and Numicon! Amazing maths work everyone! 

This week in Year 2 the children used globes and 
atlases to identify and locate hot and cold areas of 

the world. They made links to their location in     
relation to the equator before completing their own 

climate map by colour coding. 

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to     
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. Our Designated 
Child Protection Leads are Miss Cowlishaw, Ms Kahler and Mrs 

Maddison.  

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our 
Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff. 

Here are some useful links to help keep your child safe online: 

http://ceop.police.uk/  

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

http://www.childnet.com/  

http://www.netsmartz.org/Safety/SafetyTips 

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/  

Countdown to Christmas - Attendance Initiative 

The DfE has set our whole school attendance target at 96%. 

To help us achieve this whole school target at Rowena Academy, we will be   
running an Attendance and Punctuality Initiative in the run up to Christmas.  

This will involve all children attempting to arrive on time and achieve 100%  
attendance between Friday 1st December and Friday 22th December.  

Every child that achieves 100% attendance and arrives on time every day will win 
a prize and also have their names entered into a draw to win a Smyths Toys Gift 

Voucher. 

Please support our efforts to achieve this target. Good Luck! 
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